
Aloha Neighbors,

Its been my sincere privilege to represent you in the
Hawai`i House of Representatives.

Please join me at Pearl Ridge Elementary School on
Wednesday, September 11, 2024 from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00
p.m. for a town hall to discuss important transportation
issues that affect our district.

I hope to see you there.  If you need any assistance, please
do not hesitate to contact me.

                                  Mahalo,

repaiu@capitol.hawaii.gov
(808) 586-9470

Hawaii State Capitol
415 S. Beretania Street, Room 326
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
House District 32
Fort Shafter, Moanalua, Āliamanu, Foster
Village, and portions of ‘Aiea and Hālawa

Representative Micah P.K. Aiu

CONNECT WITH
MY OFFICE!




